Follow-up activities can help with enjoyment, support understanding/reading
for meaning, ensure that the most is achieved from a good book, and help
with discussion.....

COMIC STRIP
Choose the five most
important events that
happened in your book
and turn them into a
comic strip.

MISSING POSTER
Create a wanted poster
for a character from
your book. Include a
description, what they
did and a reward.

BEGINNING, MIDDLE,
END
Write about what
happens in the
beginning, middle and
end of your book. Write
at least 3 sentences for
each section.

WRITE A LETTER
Write a letter FROM
one of the characters in
your book to another
friend. Explain some of
the things that
happened as though you
are the character. (In
the 1st person)

QUIZ
Make up at least five
questions about your
reading book. Write
them in your book then
turn the page upside
down and write the
answers in a different
colour.

NEW PICTURE
Find a part of your book
that doesn’t already
have a picture. Draw a
new picture to show
what happens and write
2 or 3 sentences from
the book to show what
is happening.

MY FAVOURITE PART
BOOK REVIEW
Write about your
Did you like or dislike
favourite part of your
your book? Explain why.
book and explain why
Mention the story line,
you like it.
characters, problem or
Use several connectives
information. Who do you
to write longer
think would like it?
sentences.

ACROSTIC POEM
Choose a character in
your book and write an
acrostic poem about
them.

THE GOOD AND THE
BAD
Write down three good
things and three bad
things about each of the
main characters in your
reading book.

HOLIDAY
DESTINATION
Describe where and
when the story took
place. Explain why you
would (or wouldn’t) like
to have a holiday there.
Then draw a picture of
it.

DRAW
Draw a picture of your
favourite character.
Add a description and
the character’s name.

GLOSSARY
FAVOURITE FACT
Pick 5 words from the
Pick your favourite fact
book that you did not
from your book and
know before or thought
make a poster explaining
were interesting and
about it.
make a mini glossary.

MINI STORY
Choose one fact from
your book and write a
short story which
includes this idea.

